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Decision: Procurement Authorization for the Extension of Project Specific Insurance for the 
Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension 

Meeting Date: November 23, 2015  

The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows:  

It is recommended that the Board: 

1._       Authorize the extension of project specific insurance coverage for the construction of the 

Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension, through the TTC’s insurance broker, Jardine 

Lloyd Thompson Canada Inc. (JLT), which includes Builders Risk property insurance, 

Wrap Up liability insurance and Environmental Impairment liability insurance, in the 

upset amount of $7,799,708 inclusive of tax.   




